
Announcement 

 

We inform the Investment Community that the Group’s presentation, to foreign 

Institutional Investors in New York, on June 11th to 12th, 2014, during the 3rd Greek 

Investment Forum under the organization of the Hellenic Exchanges Group, has been 

posted on the Company’s website www.ellaktor.com and has been notified to the Athens 

Stock Exchange. 

 

Kifissia, 11/6/2014 


